SPECIAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING
FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH
January 19, 2025, Sanctuary/Zoom following worship

The meeting was called to order at 11:40AM by Pastor Diane Flynn. The meeting opened
with prayer by Pastor Flynn.

A quorum was present.

Nebbie Brown, Chair of the Nominating Committee explained that the committee agreed

to select five members from the congregation for the Pastor Nominating Committee
(PNC).

He then announced the candidates for the PNC and asked that they stand. All nominees
were present.

Ballots were distributed to all members present by Clerk Kathi Kinney and Elder Debby
Galloway.

The ballots were then counted by Carol Gibson, Bill Galloway, and Dale Kinney. No
votes came in by zoom attendance.

Carol Gibson presented the results to Pastor Diane who announce that the nominees were
elected by an overwhelming majority.

On motion, second and VOTED to adjourn the meeting. The meeting was adjourned at
11:55AM with prayer.

Kathi Kinney Rev. Diane Flynn



